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Generator, Utility Challenges After FERC Connection Revamp
Day Pitney Energy Attorneys Eric Runge and Margaret Czepiel authored an article for Law360 titled, "Generator, Utility 
Challenges After FERC Connection Revamp." The article discusses FERC's issued Order No. 2023, its final rule on 
improvements to generator interconnection procedures and agreements. Associates Teresa Chen and Dina Goldman were 
contributors to the article.

Read the full article here.
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